
MINUTES 
LAKE LANIER ISLANDS DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
January 10, 2023 

 
Teleconference 

Lake Lanier Islands Development Authority 
3280 McEver Road, Suite 106 

Buford, Georgia 
 

The Lake Lanier Islands Development Authority Board of Directors held a meeting via teleconference at the 
Lake Lanier Islands Development Authority office, 3280 McEver Road, Suite 106, Buford, GA 30518. (A Board 
package and handouts are attached hereto and made official parts of these Minutes as an Attachment)   
 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:       STAFF: 
Ms. Terri Jondahl, Chairman      Mr. Bill Donohue 
Mr. Lauren Talley, Secretary     Ms. Brenda Anderson 
Mr. Jeff Cown        
Mr. Alan Gravel         
Mr. Carter Patterson 
Mr. Jeff Payne 
Mr. Steve Syfan 
  
VISITORS:   
Ms. Missy Burgess, Lake Lanier Islands Management Company, LLC (LLIMC) 
Mr. Matthew Bowling, LLIMC 
Mr. Grier Todd, LLIMC 
 
Chairman Jondahl called the meeting. 
 
APPROVAL OF ALCOHOL BEVERAGE LICENSE APPLICATION 
Mr. Donohue discussed the alcoholic beverage license application for the Game Changer and all the required 
documentation is received. Mr. Patterson made a motion to approve the alcoholic beverage license 
application for the Game Changer, Mr. Gravel seconded and the motion passed unanimously. 
 
Chairman Jondahl adjourned the meeting. 

 
___________________________________ 

       Terri Jondahl 
       Chairman  
       Lake Lanier Islands Development Authority 
 
Submitted by: _______________________________ 
Brenda Anderson, Sr. Business Operations Manager 
Lake Lanier Islands Development Authority 


